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14th January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Y2 SATS Information Meeting for Parents-Thursday 3rd February 
 
The children in Year 2 are working hard in preparation for their Year 2 SATS, which will be taking place in May of this 
year. As a result, the following information may be of interest to you: 
 
SATS Information Meeting for Parents – Thursday 3rd February 
We would like to invite parents and carers to attend a KS1 SATS information meeting, where we will be discussing the 
key information related to the tests, such as content, key dates and how we can best prepare the children, both at 
home and at school. This will take place, socially distanced in the hall on Thursday 3rd February at 3.30pm.  We would 
request that you please wear a mask while attending. Hand sanitiser and additional masks will be available on entry. 
The meeting will last approximately 30 minutes and there will be an opportunity to ask questions and take home some 
handouts of useful information. If you are unable to attend this meeting please don’t hesitate to contact us and we 
can arrange an alternative time to share this information with you. 
 
SATS Drop In Sessions – to begin Thursday 10th February 2022 
As a school we don’t wish to place any undo test pressure on our KS1 children. I would, therefore, like to offer optional 
drop in revision sessions which will begin on Thursday 10th February. The classes will be held every Thursday after 
school, from 3.15pm until 4.15pm. If there is anything you wish to go over with your child, you are more than welcome 
to come into school with them at this time, bringing revision guides (see below) if needed, and we are more than 
happy to help. 
  
Revision Guides which have proved very useful for Year 2 previously 
As a school, we are entitled to fantastic discounts from the CGP website, mostly over 50% off the recommended retail 
price. If you would like to look at the options available, please visit https://www.cgpbooks.co.uk/primary-books/ks1 
to explore the range. 
Our personal recommendations would be the KS1 SATS Buster books for arithmetic, reasoning and reading. If ordered 
through school these books cost £1.85 each compared to £3.95 if ordered privately. We would also recommend the 
10-minute test books for Maths and Reading, costing £2.25 each if ordered through school compared to £4.95. The 
children in Year 2 will not be sitting a Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling Paper as this is an optional paper for Key 
Stage One. 
 
If you would like to order anything, please write the name of the item, the cost and the quantity. If this is returned to 
the office by Friday 21st January, the school will order these books to be able to apply the discount. These items can 
be paid for with cash (correct amount please) or cheque made payable to Greywood MST T/A Henry Chadwick School. 
Please ensure the full amount is included. We cannot order resources without the full amount. 
 
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us through the school office. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Miss Freeman and Mrs Jane 
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